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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 

 

Notice #    2015-102                                                               Issuing Division: Board Chairman 

    

DATE: OCTOBER 16, 2015       

TO:  ALL LICENSEES AND INTERESTED PARTIES     

FROM: A.G. BURNETT, CHAIRMAN     

SUBJECT: MEMORANDUM FROM STATE OF NEVADA, OFFICE OF THE 
ATTORNEY GENERAL REGARDING THE LEGALITY OF DAILY 
FANTASY SPORTS UNDER NEVADA LAW 

     

 

As of October 16, 2015, a document was posted to the Board’s website. This document 
contains a memorandum to the Nevada Gaming Control Board from the State of Nevada, 
Office of the Attorney General regarding the legality of daily fantasy sports under Nevada Law. 
 
This item is posted on the Board’s website, under Industry Notices at: 

http://192.168.33.50/Modules/ShowDocument.aspx?documentid=10486 

 
Please call Las Vegas Enforcement at 702-486-2020, if you have any questions. 

http://192.168.33.50/Modules/ShowDocument.aspx?documentid=10486

